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Next Meeting, December 9 
At Illiana Shop 

As a group, we had decided not to have a 
December meeting.  However, those of us 
working the “Christmas in the Village” 
unanimously voted to meet.  We talked ourselves 
into it.  I guess that’s what happens when you’re 
having fun.  
Thanks to all of you who participated in the 
Christmas event.  It was a fun and successful 
event, even with occasional sprinkles of rain.  
The crowd was amazing, our shop was full of 
visitors many times. Great time for all of us.  
So, our hammer-in is scheduled for December 9, 
9:00 AM at the Illiana shop.  Bring your tools, 
anvil, metal, and Iron-in-the-Hat items.  
Lunch will be provided by Charles Kemble and 
Gretchen Stutler (Bobby’s mom).  They are 
making green beans, potatoes, and sausage 
crockpot.  Please bring items to complement this 
meal.  
Let’s just go and have fun!!! See you all next 
Saturday. Thank you all and have a Merry 
Christmas. 
Ted and Carol Stout (765-491-2194) 
 

 

 
Contacts 

Forgemaster: Ted Stout (stout8525@tds.net, 
765•491•2194 cell).  
Newsletter Editor: Dominick Andrisani 
(andrisan@purdue.edu, 765•463•4975 

Dates to Remember 
ABANA Conference: June 6•9, 2024, 
Johnstown, PA (Note: this date conflicts with 
the traditional date for our 2024 IBA 
Conference). 
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Christmas in the Village, December 1-2, 2023 
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